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March Events 
2nd- Happy Birthday, Dr. Seuss 
16th- End of 3rd 9 weeks 
17th-InService/k5 & UP- No School/Daycare 
open 
20th- 3rd quarter report cards 
20th-24th- Standardized Testing  
27-K3 & K4 Spring Photos  
27th- Kindergarten Graduation Photos 
 

Booster Club Report 
Thank you to all our parents who supported 
us in our spring fundraiser. Because of your 

efforts we were able to raise enough money to 
upgrade our academy whiteboards.  

Soon our classrooms will have magnetic 
whiteboards which are more durable and user 

friendly for our teachers as well as our 
students. Thank you for helping us make our 

classrooms better!   
 

Spring Photos 
On March 27th it is picture day for K3-K5 

students. Also, any student who missed fall 
photos and would like to do a yearbook photo 

that day is welcome to as well.  
 

Dress your best Dr Seuss, on March 2nd in honor 
of Dr. Seuss’s birthday.  

Coming to ECA!  
ECA is growing and so is our commitment to 

better serve and meet the needs of our 
families.  

We are in the process of expanding our 
administration team and we will soon be 

sharing more information on that.  
   As you know, we now have high school. We 
have plans to add a guidance counselor to our 
staff to help students navigate scholarships, 
college applications, and more.  
We are also partnering with Midlands Tech so 
that our high school students can not only 
earn college credits, but even graduate with 

an associate degree. 
   Many exciting things coming to our school 
next year and we welcome you to be apart of 
it all!  If you have questions, ideas, or 
concerns we would love to hear them!  

Congratulations 
ECA is proud of our dance team for 
taking home 1st place trophy in state 

competition in the jazz division!  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parental Involvement  
ECA is starting up a PTA. We want to hear 
from our parents, and we want you to be 

involved! Please send an email to our school 
and let us know if you are interested in 

being apart of the PTA. We will contact any 
one that shows interest with further 

information as soon as it becomes available.  
 

Additionally, we are looking for any 
parents who may be in sales and would like 

to offer some marketing advice to us.  
Please contact Erika Rabon to set up an 

appointment at your convenience.  
 

Now Hiring!  
Would you or someone you know like to be 

added to our list of substitutes? 
We invite you to apply at the front desk.  

 
Also, our childcare is looking for fulltime 

and parttime workers. Contact Mrs. Jackie 
at 803-926-9222 if you are interested.  

 
Standardized Testing 

March 20th-24th is testing week. If you have 
not already submitted your $ 50 fee for 

spring testing, please make sure you do that 
as soon as possible.  

 


